Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WS

Friday 24" February
Dear Parents / Carers,

We hope you had a brilliant half term, we’ve loved hearing about what the children got up to. We're excited for
another exciting term with the children!

World Book Day

Just a reminder that we are celebrating World Book Day next Thursday 2nd March. As always, the children are
welcome and encouraged to come in dressed up as their favourite book character. The Year 6 teaching team have
been busy planning their costumes, we look forward to seeing the children in theirs!

World War Two Day

Excitingly, in the next couple of weeks we also have our World War Two Day. Again, we’re asking the children to
come to school dressed in their best World War Two inspired outfit. We can’t wait to learning even more about the
topic, which the children have absolutely loved. This is usually a PE day for Year 6, however we will not be doing PE
this day, so no need for PE kits to be brought into school.

Mock SATs Scales Scores

Today, the children have received their Mock SATs scaled scores. It has been great to see their progress but please
can we remind you to reiterate to your children that if they have not done as well as they’d hoped, this is absolutely
fine. We regularly remind them how wonderful they are, despite what they achieve in their tests.

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves:

Wrens

Isla-For persevering in Maths when working out percentages of amount-your determination paid off!
Jessica-For showing amazing confidence in Maths this week - you've made so much progress!
Kestrels

Leo-For making a conscious effort to make the right choices this week, not only in your learning but also your
behaviour.

Jacob-For a brilliant piece of writing in English this week using cohesive devices accurately.
Jays

Jimmy-For great discussion and contribution Shared Reading.

Priscilla -For fantastic understanding calculating percentages of amounts in Maths.

We’re so proud of your continued hard work!

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails
below:
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Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Best wishes,

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands
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